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Can you believe it, the summer abso-

lutely flew by and now it is almost       

October, the heart of the Fall season. 

Here at Schooner, the month of October 

features our annual Employee Recognition       

Ceremony, which honors all of our staff for their 

service and exceptional efforts.  The event will 

take place on Wednesday, October 23rd, at 3:00 

p.m. in our Village Green.  Light foods and refreshments will 

be served at 2:45.  All residents and staff are encouraged to    

attend.  Below is a list of our scheduled employee events: 
 

 October 2nd, Employee Breakfast in the Village Green 

 October 9th, Scavenger Hunt 

 October 16th, Game Day in the Village Green 

 October 23rd, The Ceremony in the Village Green 

 October 30th, Receive a turkey coupon. 

Employees will receive a memo with more details and times 

for each function.   
 

It is with great pleasure that we  
welcome you to our community! 

 

Who’s New in the Neighborhood...       
 
 

 
* Jeanne Crites   * Irving & Judith Isaacson   * Annette Lee                

* Kate Marmaras   * Helen Mawhinney   * Rene & Rose Moreau                  

* Kathleen Ray   * Doris Robbins   * Joan Strout                       

EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION 2013 

For the health and convenience of all who live here, a flu clinic 

is offered for Schooner residents each year.  The 2013 clinic 

will be held on Thursday, October 24th from 1:00 until 3:00 

p.m. in our Castine Living Room.  If you have not already, 

please check at the front desk for information on signing up.  

This will give you the pleasure of knowing you have done    

everything you can to make this coming flu season a healthy 

one.  Help stop an unpleasant respiratory virus from “making 

the rounds” from person to person in our community. 

BEAT THE BUG 

A beautiful photo from a     
few years ago of Schooner       

residents, enjoying a day trip 
at Rangeley.  Schooner is the 

place to be for wonderful 
places to go and things to do.  

We will be traveling there 
again on October 2nd! 

Our Schooner team at the    
Central Maine Heart Walk on  

September 15th.        

A huge Thank You to Schooner resident  

Lucille Fraser.  She is a recipient of our  

“Refer a Neighbor Award” program. 
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Our Employee of the Month winner for        

September is Christine LeBlanc.  Christine is a 

CRMA and works in Assisted Living.  She was 

chosen for going above and beyond by demon-

strating great care 

and compassion while    

assisting a resident in 

need.                      

Congratulations   

Christine!  

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH MONTHLY “GIVE BACK” 

SEPTEMBER BARBECUE REVIEW 

Schooner’s monthly “Give Back” continues;  

for the month of September a donation was 

given to the Trinity Jubilee Center in Lewiston.  

With their beginning in 1991, the center focus-

es on 4 target areas - food security, public 

health, community education and support and 

youth development.  Thousands of families 

have received 

invaluable sup-

port from this 

crucial organiza-

tion.  

Below are a few fantastic photos taken during 

our last cookout of the season.  The weather 
cooperated in the nicest way! 

 

 
 

Mark the date on your calendars, Saturday, 

October 19th...for our October craft fair!       

Tables will be set up in the Village Green and 

filled with many hand crafted items, all ready 

for a little early holiday shopping!  This year 

you’ll find knitted items, painted glass, cards, 

Scentsy flameless candles, handcrafted jewel-

ry, plus much more.  We invite everyone to at-

tend.  Our craft fair is open to the public. The 

fair will open at 10:00 a.m. and last until 2:00 

p.m.  Stop by and check it out! 

IT’S CRAFT FAIR TIME 

Our Schooner hosted, senior college classes 

are underway.  Two intellectually stimulating 

classes are being offered: “What It Means to 

be Human-Life’s Lessons from the Frontiers of 

Science” and “U.S. National Parks”.  We hope 

you are one of the lucky ones who signed up!  

Both classes are being held in our Tenants 

Harbor Room. Coffee and Danish are provided 

for all attendees, conveniently located in our 

Camden coffee bar area 

for the morning break.   
 

Have fun learning, after 

all there are no tests or 

homework!           

NEVER STOP LEARNING 

All are invited to attend Part II of our Fall Lec-

ture Series with Dr. Thomas Hattan. He will 

speak on “Memory Care Management”, Tues-

day, October 8th from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m., in our 

Tenants Harbor Room. Dr. Hattan is the Medi-

cal Director for Gentiva Home Health Services 

and is Certified in Geriatric, Internal and Pallia-

tive/Hospice  Medicines.                       

We hope to see you there. Please RSVP at  

784-2900. Hors d’oeuvres provided 

by Schooner Estates. 

Schooner Estates Assisted Living 

Now Focusing on Memory Care. 

FALL LECTURE SERIES PART II 

Just a reminder to attend our Fashion Show 

on Saturday, October 5th in the Village Green 

at 2:30.  Refreshments and door prizes! 


